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“THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER” TDD #711 

STORM WATER DISCHARGE POINT OF SALE 
COMPLIANCE PROGRAM

The Howard Lake City Council has approved a “Point of Sale” compliance program.  The program will 
include a choice of 4 companies: 

SEWER SERVICE COMPLIANCE AUTHORIZED CONTRACTORS 

A R Engh Heating & Air Conditioning Inc 320-286-2020
A&T Septic Services  320-221-1800
Drain Pro’s 866-525-7767 or 612-685-3861
Genie Drain Cleaning  320-587-4110

All of these companies can provide competitive inspection services to verify that storm water is not 
discharged into the sanitary sewer system.  Sewer lines, sump pumps, foundation and/or roof drains will be 
evaluated with recommended repairs for program compliance.  These companies can also provide repair 
services after the initial inspection. 

During the winter months, if repairs are not possible, an escrow account must be established at closing.  
Later, when weather conditions allow, corrective work can proceed to bring property in to compliance.  In 
closing, the Point of Sale program applies to all real estate transactions after February 24, 2015.   

If you have further questions regarding the Point of Sale compliance program and/or wish to see a complete 
copy of the ordinance, please contact the city offices at cityadmin@howard-lake.mn.us or 320-543-3670. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Haggenmiller 
City Administrator 
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